From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 3/21/2011 11:33:38 AM

To: pac(@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject:

Food for thought. Perhaps the OSC could incorporate our request for compliance by adding language
that would direct us to work with staff and reach agreement in light of our filing. We could then file a

letter with you or the ALJ and get an ED, ALJ or ACR ruling stating we were in compliance.
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